City of Hebron Kstates Minutes
City Community Center
November 6, 20607
7:00 p.m.
Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Allen, Forshee, Murphy, Tucker, Interim City Clerk Emily Hurst, Atty. Edison, Magst.Joe Laswell,
Tom Barr from the Pioneer News and 7 guests.

-nutes: Motion to approve September 7, 2007 minutes as read. Motion was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Murphy;
Passed 4/0.

Budget: A copy of the Monthly Statement was handed out and reviewed. Motion to accept monthly statement was made by Comm. Murphy
and seconded by Comm. Allen; Motion Passed 4/0.

Officer Cook Report: Officer Cook stated that he worked a total of 28 hours of patrol time in September and 29 hours of patrol time in
October. He reported that he checked on the Scenic Trail resident with junk cars and found that all of the vehicles will run and have proper
registration and the resident stated that he is not running a business; he is just a retired mechanic. Officer Cook stated that he checked the
address on Creek View Ct. regarding junk cars and RV.’s and there were only 2 vehicles—1 R.V. and 1 Honda. The passenger car has been
removed but the R.V. hasn’t. Office Cook did extra patrols requested by the Daycare on Burkland Blvd.due to a disgruntled former
employee--No problems arose. Officer Cook assisted traffic when a construction vehicle went off the roadway at Burkland Blvd. and Scenic
Trail and there were no apparent damages. Officer Cook got a complaint call about construction workers parking on Tony Lane and
obstructing traffic. There was a house being remodeled and when Officer Cook checked the situation he discovered that residents could pass
with no trouble. Officer Cook stated that CK’s Market had an abandoned car in the parking lot for thirty days and he was unable to contact
the vehicle’s owner, the car has since been removed. Officer Cook stated that he talked to the North Bullitt High School football coach about
the players speeding as they left practice and the coach agreed to advise the players to slow down. Officer Cook stated that there was a
mailbox hit by a car on Scenic Trail and that the person responsible will take care of damages. Officer Cook stated that the Daycare reported
a suspicious person around Burke’s storage trailers parked behind the community center. Daycare workers also reported that the man left in a
gray car but Officer Cook made no contact with the person. Officer Cook stated that there was a residents complaint regarding water pooling
at the intersection of Burkland Blvd. and Scenic Trail, however no problems were found. Officer Cook stated that he stopped a young boy
speeding on a dirt bike on Burkland Blvd. and gave him a warning.

Adjourned for Executive Suecession: Motion 2™ by Comm. Tucker
Motion to return to regular meeting Mayor Clark and seconded by Comm. Murphy, passed 4/0

1 Business: Mayor Clark informed us that the city has gotten good results from Bullitt County Animal control. Mayor Clark also stated
—at any grants for Homeland Security have expired. Mayor Clark reminded everyone that Emily Hurst will be filling in for City Clerk Picheo
for the month of November.

New Business: Mayor Clark let us know that the closet storage for the office has been completed. Clerk Hurst asked the Mayor and the

Council about renewing the domain for the Hebron Estates website for another year and was advised to pay the fee.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Comm. Murphy and seconded by Comm. Tucker Passed 4/0.Meeting adjourned 7:45 p.m.



